
From: Robert Sigrist [mailto:sigrist1@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2008 5:40 PM 
To: speakerprograms@oaug.com 
Subject: Session ID 2145553191 - Collaborate '08 

Re: “Manage your Outside Assembly Processes with "Chargeable Subcontracting" in 
Oracle EBS”, with session ID 2145553191 

  

Greetings - 

  

The status of my presentation submission for Collaborate '08 was updated from 
"Alternate" to "Accepted" last week (thank you!). I have every intention to fulfill my 
presentation obligation, but am having trouble being able to meet the February 29 for 
submission of a completed white paper and Power Point, for the following reasons: 

  

-> I have been diligently working to resolve technical difficulties with my Release 12 
demo instance, upon which I am depending to create explanitory screen shots for my 
paper and presentation. 

  

-> This past week since I was informed of acceptance of my presentation has been 
extraordinarily busy, leaving little time available to develop the presentation materials. 
When I saw the OAUG email on 1/31 listing the abstracts for Collaborate '08, I saw my 
submission wasn't listed and thought that the list was finalized, so I did not work on 
presentations materials after that time until my presentation was finally accepted last 
week. 

  

I will upload the draft materials I have on February 29, but they will be far from complete. 
I anticipate having the necessary time to devote, and to remitting finished presentation 
materials on or before March 14, 2008. 

  

Would this extension be acceptable to OAUG? 

  



Thanks for you understanding. 

  

Robert Sigrist 

Colibri LC 

414.732.6797 

rsigrist@colibrilimited.com 

sigrist1@yahoo.com 
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